
 

 

 

Note from the Editors 
 

 

Dear readers, 

 

NWR has come of age and reached its 10th annual volume since its 
foundation back in 2012. Our intention was, and still is, to publish 
original contributions of high quality on all aspects of Wittgenstein’s 
thought and work. In addition, through the journal’s connection to 
the Wittgenstein Archives at the University of Bergen, we have a 
special focus on publishing archival material in our “From the 
Archives” section. We are also pleased that we have been able to 
publish an invited paper, by an acknowledged member of the 
Wittgenstein research community, in each issue.  

Unfortunately, this anniversary volume was delayed due to 
circumstances related to the pandemic and is now published as the 
2021–2022 volume. We do, however, expect to get back on schedule 
and intend to publish Volume 11 as the annual 2022 volume. We 
also expect to be able to publish our third ever Special Issue later 
this year, this time on the topic of Wittgenstein and Feminism. 

We want to take this opportunity to thank all those who have 
during the past 10 years offered their time and expertise to help us 
maintain the quality of our journal, in particular all our expert 
reviewers.   

Finally, we are happy to announce that all back issues of our 
journal can now be ordered in print through our print on demand 
solution. Click on “Print on Demand” on the homepage and you will 
be directed to our webshop. 
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